

Our Lady's Catholic Primary School Newsletter - 18th March, 2019



Dear Parents and carers,

There are times when we need to be inspired with courage and to have our hope renewed, especially when we are going through difficult times. Following Jesus isn't easy, but if we listen to him, we will experience encouragement from God.

Monday	Donkey Sanctuary visit
	3pm— First Holy Communion lesson 7 Under 11 football match
Tuesday	3pm— Sacrament of Reconciliation lesson 5
Wednesday	
Thursday	8.15– Credit Union open for savers– new savers welcome
	Year 3 class Mass 9.15— parents welcome
	Under 11 football match at Immaculate Heart Of Mary School (3.30pm)
Friday	9.05am— Praise assembly — all welcome 'I can'- food donations collection. 2.15— Stay and Play in Reception class— parents welcome

CONGRATULATIONS YEAR 1.

Well done to the 14 children in Year 1 who represented our school at the Multi-skills competition (against 2 other schools) at Corpus Christi last week. They really enjoyed themselves and Came first overall!

We were so excited-well done children!

'I CAN' COLLECTION

This Friday children are invited to bring a can of food eg beans, soup etc...or packet food to school to support Trussle Trust to provide food for the needy. We are doing this with all the local schools—the idea is 'I can make a difference'. Thank you for supporting this great event.

Pigeon Cote Road, LS14 1EP, Tel 0113 2329031, Email: s.flaherty@ourladys.org















	Certificate winners	Attendance
Reception	Joshua Diamond and Mia Allinson	Best attendance-
		Year 2 and Reception
Year 1	Davida Adum-Kwapong and Hanna Cruz	99.3%
Year 2	Layla Craven and Daisy Ripley	Well done.
Year 3	Lily Haynes and Niall Corbett-Walford	
Year 4	Olivia-Mai Begley-Dawson and Caiden Brister	1003
Year 5	Bobby Kirkham and Jessica Mitchell	Afriandones
Year 6	Bella Gill and Freddie Hough	

OPEN AFTERNOON AND EVENING

You should have received a letter giving information about our Open afternoon and evening.

Please book your appointments on our online booking system— thank you.

HERD FARM RESIDENTIAL

Thank you parents for attending the information sharing event last
Thursday and for paying your deposits and additional money so far.
The children are really excited about the residential visit. Please return all paperwork asap and continue to pay the remainder of your balance.
Thank you.

CAFOD COLLECTION

Thank you so much for your donations for CAFOD last Friday.

<u>Leeds Irish parade-</u>Thank you to the families who walked proudly with our school banner yesterday.

SCIENCE WEEK

The children and staff enjoyed a variety of different experiences in school last week and had fun carrying out a range of different experiments.

Please ask them to tell you about what they learnt.

TIMES TABLES

Once again we are asking you to encourage and help your children to learn their times tables. By the end of Year 4,children should have learnt (and confidently know) all their times tables. Please encourage them to use Times Tables Rockstars and Mathletics at home and to learn their tables over and over again!

We find that children who know their times tables have a definite advantage when completing Maths work. Thanks.

I hope you all have a lovely week.

God Bless Mrs Flaherty **Head Teacher**